
Memorandum of Understanding 

On 15th of October 2019, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was between Don Bosco College 

of Engineering (DBCE) and Xerviz Wlobal, Margao, Goa

Xerviz Wlobal, established in 2015, is a young and dynamic organization with a set of skilled 

resources. Xerviz Wlobal offers as distinctive solutions as its name. Based in Margao, Goa, the 

company offers top-notch quality and cost-effective services adding value to the clients with a new 

level of professionalism and proposing new horizons for business platforms to grow with the latest 

and upgraded technology. Xerviz Wlobal delivers “best-in-class” services with its dedicated and 

specialized team in telemarketing, Email Marketing, data entry and mining, data research, 

transcription. Serving the diverse domains across the world, the Xerviz Wlobal has achieved a 

successful position in the BPO (Business Process Outsourcing) and KPO (Knowledge Process 

Outsourcing) industry.

Xerviz Wlobal as a part of its corporate social activities desires to collaborate with Don Bosco College 

of Engineering for Employability Skill Development Program to promote special education and 

employment enhancing skills among students undergoing graduation courses in engineering so as to 

attain them a level, as expected by the IT industry for job performance. 

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 

Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Asst. Prof. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering 

(DBCE) along with Mr. Rohan Warty, Founder and Director of Xerviz Wlobal.


